Electronic Suggestion Box Archive for University Senate  --  02-13-2008


1-Nov
2007
 10:05 am
 
 
 I would suggest a simple list (no pictures)of who is currently a University Senator.    Perhaps such a list exists and I could not find it?  Maybe the simple list should be more prominent?  The current committee list is a good example of what is needed.  Your current seantor listing with photos is nice
 but it creates some confusion because people like 1) Jane Rose
 2) Doug Walker
 3) Kathleen McGeever
 4) Veronica Womack and 5) Patrick Holbrook are no longer representatives and perhaps they are no longer employees.  At first glance it implies these people are still senators.


5-Nov
2007
 12:32 pm
 Jan Clark
 
 free snacks at the senate meetings!






14-Jan
2008
 12:59 pm
 
 
 Something needs to be done about the horrible parking situation.






15-Jan
2008
 5:58 pm
 
 
 I would like to complain about the parking situation on campus and the tickets that coincide with them. Students are unable to park  at Centennial Center unless they have a commuter pass which I find to be ridiculous. Some of us enjoy going up to play basketball or raquetball
 and to find a thirty dollar parking ticket on my car window is just unacceptable. Do something about this please





21-Jan
2008
 3:54 pm
 Charlotte Petonic
 Charlotte_Petonic@ecats.gcsu.edu
 Is their any way to change the parking and transportations parking policies. I live at Bobcat and all of my classes are in the afternoons and early evenings at the Centennial Center. The Bobcat shuttle dose not offer a direct way to the Centennial Center like last year when if you needed to go there they would drop you off at Pankhurst and you could walk the rest of the way. Now you have to ride the shuttle to Irwin Street
 get off their and either walk or wait for the campus shuttle to get to Centennial. This takes entirely too much time. Then when I leave class (after 7 pm 3 days a week) I am forced to sit and wait alone in the dark at Centennial for a shuttle that only comes every 30 min. I realize that having a shuttle from Bobcat to Centennial is probably not realistic
 but I am asking for a compromise. I would like GC&SU to sell me a commuter parking pass so I can drive myself and park at Centennial’s Commuter lot. I have never seen this lot even half way full.  I am willing to pay for this but since I live at bobcat they will not sell me one
 and I feel like this is punishing me for living here.  If they can’t do this I would like them to stop patrolling the commuter lot at centennial after 4pm. At 4pm most of the aerobic classes are starting as well as many community health classes. Currently the lot is patrolled until 6pm making it impossible to park in this lot if you have an evening class and have to drive
 or if you wanted to take an aerobic class. Parking tickets are $30 dollars! Which dose not fit into my budget at all. I am not the only one having this problem
 and I have tried to talk to transportation but no one will listen to me. Please help.

27-Jan
2008
 10:34 pm
 
 
 Bring back Winter Graduation Ceremonies!! There are so many seniors completing in December
 it does not make sense to force us to wait almost 6 months to actually walk. Please! At least allow us to petition or vote on it. Thank you





30-Jan
2008
 4:44 pm
 John VanBrunt
 john_vanbrunt@bobcat.gcsu.edu
 I believe an alternative method is needed for entrance to the Depot.  The current system is not the most efficient way. Currently the only way to be permitted to use the depot is by presenting a valid student  I.D.  This poses a problem because there are no temporary passes permitted and no other way to prove that you are a student at this school. Many times I.D.s are lost
 stolen
 or simply forgotten.  A better system would include electronic access keys or computer access for the worker on duty to check a student or faculty member's status at the University.You could limit the amount of visit allowed without presenting an I.D. This would eliminate abuse of the system but also provide leeway for those who truly need temporary access because of the misplacement of their I.D.
Thank You
John VanBrunt


5-Feb
2008
 12:49 am
 
 
 i do not appreciate students sending out mass e-mails of "verse of the day" through the school's student_all digest. i do not want to hear about other people's religion on a school sponsored e-mail.  






8-Feb
2008
 12:41 pm
 
 
 Work to change Spring Break in '09!! We are the only university in GA with Spring Break the last week in March. Many of us have friends at places like UGA
 but are unable to spend Spring Break with them because of conflicting school schedules. PLEASE HELP CHANGE SPRING BREAK '09! 
